The Vision



Page 4

Dear Church Family,

Thank you so much for the thoughts and prayers for my family and me after the unexpected loss of my brother, Rob Rish. The meal provided



for us on the day of his service was delicious and very much appreciated. If there is one thing that I have been reminded of, it is that life is a precious gift, very uncertain and sometimes too short. We are not guaranteed tomorrow, and it is so important that we know with certainty where we will spend eternity. I have also been reminded of what a blessing it is to be a part of a church family that prays for you and shows up for you in your darkest times. You've not only covered me in your prayers since Rob's passing, but you've continued to pray for me after Mama's battle with Alzheimer's and her passing a year ago. I am very grateful for you.

Thank you again! Holly Hutto



TBC Sunday Worship Schedule

8:45 AM 10:00 AM

BIBLE STUDY for all ages
MORNING WORSHIP SERVICE

TBC CHURCH STAFF

Bro. Ty Parten-Pastor

Bro. Austin Mason-Youth Minister

Bro. Josh Trimble-Minister of Music

Mrs. Tammy Smith-Administrative Assistant/Youth/Financial Secretary

Mrs. Becky Luker-Media/Music/Education Secretary

Miss Valerie Hill-Children and Preschool Director

Mrs. Lisa Williams-Food Services Director

Phone: (334) 636-4409 / Fax: (334) 636-0303/thomasvillebaptist.org

Email:tbc@thomasvillebaptist.org

Connection Groups

Beginning

August 17th, 5:30 PM

Children's Bible Skills with Miss Valerie

TBC Gym

1st-6th grades

Youth Bible Study

3rd Floor

Adult Bible Study

Rm. 207

Taught by Cecil Thompson

Bro. Ty & J.J.'s Home

Discover TBC 7/17 & 8/24

Young Adults starting 8/31

Mike & Tami Jacobs Home

Lisa Williams Home

Marshall & Bonnie Parten's Home

Hunter & Aubrie Ragland's Home

Caleb & Tamara Norris' Home

Child care will be provided . Drop off @ 5:15 p.m.

All activities start at 5:30 p.m.

S.A.L.T. News Salt and Light Together

Thursday, August 21, leaving TBC at 10:15 SALT LUNCH BUNCH That means a bunch of us will go to lunch and enjoy each other's company and some great food. SIGN UP NOW so we know how many to prepare to carry on the bus to MANNA RESTAURANT & GENERAL STORE in Jackson.

FALL SALT KICK-OFF Block out Thursday, September 11 on your calendar so you can come to the fall SALT Kickoff! It will be a SWEET evening event, including supper in the Fellowship Center.

SIGN UP NOW for a Hyundai Motor Manufacturing Factory Tour scheduled for Monday, October 20th. This is a FREE RIDE ON tour with LIMITED capacity. ONLY 16 SPOTS AVAILABLE! We'll enjoy a nice lunch together before the tour which begins at 2:30 that afternoon. Secure your spot NOW, planning your schedule (aka, doctor appointments) around it.

Plans are in the works for another tour of <u>MISKAN GALLERIES</u>. We'll let you know as soon as that is scheduled.





Page 3

LBC EALL KICKOtt



Church Wide Fish Fry

Was a GREAT success!
Thanks to all that helped!



We are kicking off a new ministry on Thursday night August 7th that is geared for ages 18-25. We are going to call it "The Bridge" as we look to help these young adults bridge the gap between their high school years and adulthood.



Dr. Wilton was the senior pastor for 29 years at FBC Spartanburg, SC, which has over five thousand members, one of them being Dr. Billy Graham. He has also served in numerous SBC positions. His biblical exposition and South African accent will keep you glued to his every word.

RECONNECT 2025

Speaker: Dr. Don Wilton
August 10-13

<u>Sunday</u>

8:45 am Sunday School10:00 am Morning Worship6:00 pm Evening Worship

Monday-Wednesday

5:00 pm Fellowship Meal \$7/adults, \$3/kids 12 and under, \$20/max. per family

6:00 pm Worship Service



Thomasville Baptist Church



August 1, 2025

Volume 49 Number 8

From the Pastor's Desk

It is an exciting time to be around TBC! August means kids going back to school, getting back in a routine, and a new church year starting as well. I am looking forward to a time of fellowship with the church family at the TBC Fall Kickoff this first Sunday night in August at 6:00 PM. I promise the free fish fry is hard to beat! We are also kicking off a new worship service on Thursday night August 7th that is geared for ages 18-25. We are going to call this service "The Bridge" as we look to help these young adults bridge the gap between their high school years and adulthood. What I am probably looking forward to the most in the coming weeks is ReConnect. We have been leading up to this for weeks with the sermons pointing us towards ReConnecting with God and the church. I promise you will not want to miss hearing Dr. Don Wilton. Dr. Wilton was the senior pastor for 29 years at FBC Spartanburg, SC, which has over five thousand members. He has also served in numerous SBC positions. His biblical exposition and South African accent will keep you glued to his every word. I believe ReConnect this year could continue the growth that we have been seeing already at TBC!

God Bless,

"Today, if you hear His voice, do not harden your hearts" "And we know that in all things God works for the good of those who love him, who have been called according to His purpose." Romans 8:28

service Anniversaries

Thank you Bro. Austin for 4 years of service at Thomasville Baptist Church. Bro. Austin will celebrate his 4th anniversary on August 16, 2025.

Thank you to Bro Ty for 17 years of service at Thomasville Baptist Church. Bro. Ty will celebrate his 17th anniversary on August 18, 2025.



First Baptist Jackson Saturday, August 16th 9:00 AM







Page 2

Sunday School Attendance

	7/6	7/13	7/20	7/25	
Preschool	15	19	22	13	
Children	18	29	21	29	
Youth	20	22	21	41	
Adults	102	107	121	139	
Total	155	177	185	222	

The Giving of God's People For the Month of July

For the Month of July					
Sunday, July 6					
Budget Receipts	\$18,549.00				
Special Missions	215.00				
Capital Projects	109.00				
Designated Receipts	<u>-0-</u>				
TOTAL	\$18,873.00				
Sunday, July 13					
Budget Receipts	\$9,147.50				
Special Missions	-0-				
Capital Projects	30.00				
Designated Receipts	<u>25.00</u>				
TOTAL	\$9,202.50				
Sunday, July 20					
Budget Receipts	\$11,440.00				
Special Missions	125.00				
Capital Projects	55.00				
Designated Receipts	<u>-0-</u>				
TOTAL	\$11,620.00				
Sunday, July 27					
Budget Receipts	\$9,023.00				
Special Missions	-0-				
Capital Projects	-0-				
Designated Receipts	<u>200.00</u>				
TOTAL	\$9,223.00				
Budget Receipts for July					
Total Budget Receipts	\$48,159.50				
Budget Needs	70,076.00				
Budget Deficit	21,916.50				
Other Receipts for July					
Special Missions	\$340.00				
Capital Projects	194.00				
Designated Receipts	225.00				
TOTAL	\$48,918.50				

Gifts have been received in memory:

General Fund: Dr. Len Larrimore

Youth Fund: Rob Rish

Youth Choir: Janice Jackson, Rob Rish Guatemala Scholarship: Janice Jackson

Capital Projects: Janice Jackson, Rob Rish, Ralph

Sheffield, Agnes Thrasher

Latin American Missions: Janice Jackson

Congratulations to Erik & Debra Hill on the birth of their grandson Joseph Eugene Luker IV. Joseph was born July 22, 2025 weighing 8 lbs. 5 oz.



New Members By Baptism

Ivy Bozeman (29)





August Food Pantry Children & Youth Dept.

(The grocery tub will be in your Sunday School Room.) Donations can be made through the church.

